
“I look at each of our complex issues with a critical eye toward 
benefits, risks, opportunities and costs – and how any decision 

would affect all SLO County residents.”

Perspective: n., from Latin perspectus, to look 
through, see clearly; a point of view encompassing 

broad vision and insight.

Please return your ballot by June 7!



Vision. Leadership. Service.
Dear Neighbor: I’m running for re-election to help lead 
San Luis Obispo County through some of the most challenging 
times we’ve seen in generations. We know the issues:

When we layer on economic uncertainty as we emerge from the COVID pandemic – combined with 
Russia’s atrocities in Ukraine – it’s no wonder so many of us are anxious about the future.

Amidst these unsettled times, we expect and deserve that our local government will step up to 
address our pressing issues – and lean in to Get Stuff Done. 

In choosing your next supervisor, vision, leadership and service matter. Because that’s what it takes 
to make local government work:

• Vision – We need to imagine the future for our next generation and those who follow – and 
plan our actions to make a difference now. 

• Leadership – Leadership – I’m recognized as a problem-solving leader locally and statewide – 
I always work to bring communities together with agencies and organizations to solve
problems – Los Osos sewer, Atascadero Library, Dog Beach acquisition, Safe Parking Program …

• Service – For more than 15 years, my office has provided outstanding service to the constit-
uents of District 2. I’m deeply connected to our communities – available, responsive and 
open to new ideas. 

Please visit www.BruceGibsonforSupervisor.org to see the details – my list of accomplishments, 
endorsements and more information on my vision for our future.

A note from Bruce Gibson SLO County 2nd District Supervisor

Election Day, June 7, is the day YOU decide.

Homelessness
High housing costs 
Persistent drought

Mental health problems
Childcare access and affordability
Efforts to degrade our local democracy

Ballots will arrive in the mail around May 10. You can vote at home and 
mail it back – postage is already paid. Look for the District 2 Supervisor 
race down the ballot. I ask for your vote. Thanks!


